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CDFW Service Based Budgeting Project  

Public Communication 

December 18,2020 

From: Misty May Boring, SBB Process Analyst 

Subject: Save the Date: CDFW Service Based Budgeting External Advisory Committee Project 

Update and Meeting 

Dear CDFW SBB Stakeholders,  

Thank you for your participation in the Service Based Budgeting (SBB) project. The SBB 

project team greatly appreciates your time and effort throughout this process. We would 

like to provide a brief project update and a save the date for the next SBB External 

Advisory Committee meeting.  

Project Update  

CDFW is on target to submit the final Service Based Budgeting report to the Legislature by 

January 15, 2021. This update will focus on the Operationalize Phase of the SBB review. The 

Operationalize Phase focused on the institutionalization of SBB at CDFW. Progress includes 

the development of a data collection and tracking system, refined revenue analyses 

methodologies, and a process for identifying improvement actions. CDFW also completed 

its second annual current level data collection effort and will provide the latest preliminary 

gap analysis information for fiscal year 2019-20.   

Save the Date  

CDFW will be hosting an SBB External Advisory Committee meeting to share this SBB 

Operationalize phase project update. The meeting will be held on January 8, 2021 via 

Microsoft Teams.   

This meeting will be open to the public and the meeting agenda will be posted on the 

CDFW SBB webpage no later than Tuesday December 29, 2020.  

Thank you again for your continued engagement and for being part of this effort. 

 

 

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsecure-web.cisco.com%2F1eL4IMoE_eUvhjMrFEB4Rgv8I_UAOkwh0xj12KG-ypegrcmB_CMZ1ajTwbfYOaJiID3KSb5s0jte1-DX-bnpxnzRQ0-U1lnP4M-GS2yOAsn9J3XkiGhztN_ZR7QJwag_8kTEGKLfMo960T_V7rCgoKz05djxdr2L9ejVrkcw91-mAuXRMpuT1IuH8okj7NP-0HlMsbJE3mLO28LLiWQkFqHQVdTyLeVlJMaUb1Ml5dHFQm3KPNU-7NfX65bZluVWTKT4V05iDmdeAQQm6RiJU4gZRMfVBikzdd35X_3bpJ0-dBmu7NwsXbwCizwSGfvxda4gu53g8GeJCtG4lWux7phPWW5-MXmfXXa9LHyuPZKAIyW6ubDIABHncVCMDamfEz48k8I1vdJjI7JlHo7SWkh2dKMxvgfPZ98EaWVfaYUX-n_KuSCBCAui41JpcQ6wmyoB1bMGGOET4t2EWUl3mh3zcfjZkIVZdQOJdYiNYcZ0CcvcFJtIcU8thm_3snsg9Liygl5NdUHMcbIMGfiZf8g%2Fhttps%253A%252F%252Fwww.wildlife.ca.gov%252FBudget%252FService-Based-Budgeting&data=02%7C01%7CValerie.Termini%40wildlife.ca.gov%7C4e9c59eac7ba48955c8d08d6a7e25e63%7C4b633c25efbf40069f1507442ba7aa0b%7C0%7C0%7C636880988038504036&sdata=VyTQ7Dasl9A0LgdDmJdg1G%2Ff1ADAgxMXSdT5H8Z6Wko%3D&reserved=0
https://wildlife.ca.gov/Budget/Service-Based-Budgeting


  

 

Questions and Feedback  

Please do not hesitate to contact CDFW at SBBinfo@wildlife.ca.gov with questions or 

feedback related to the SBB project. Stay up to date on the latest project updates by 

visiting the CDFW SBB webpage.  
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